

12<sup>th</sup> May 2022

Dear Parents,

The photographer is in school on Friday 20<sup>th</sup> May to take individual photos of all the children.

Can you please make sure your child is in smart school uniform and school jumper, not PE kit. If it is your child's PE lesson on that day we will re-arrange. We will only be able to take individual photos of the children again this year.

Please let the office know if you do **not** want your child to be photographed.

Thank you

Yours sincerely

S J Martin

Principal